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April 24, 2023 

CheckCU 

 

Via Electronic Mail 

RE: Freedom of Information Act Request received April 17, 2023 

Dear CheckCU: 

URBANA 
SCHOOL DISTRICT # 116 

On April 16, 2023, you emailed a request for information to the District for information pursuant to the Freedom of 

Information Act (FOIA). You requested "All FOIA Officer Training Certificates for any FOIA Officer who has served from 

year 2010 until now. Please also provide records sufficient to identify (name and email address) of any person currently 

serving as FOIA Officer (some public bodies have name multiple individuals as FOIA Officers) or who assists in responding 

to FOIA requests. Please also provide records sufficient to show how that person or persons were appointed as FOIA 

Officer (such as a board vote or execut ive appointment)." Because your request was sent on a Sunday, it is deemed 

received on the next business day, or April 17, 2023. A response to your request is due on or before April 24, 2023. 

Documents responsive to your request have been located. 

While some of the documents contain redactions, the redactions were put in place by another public body when the 

record was requested. We were advised that the redacted items are related to other public bodies, and not the School 

District. No redactions were implemented by the School District. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 

R tfully, 

Lon Joh 

FOIA Off 

~ 

Urbana School District 116 

Outstanding School in an Outstanding Community 




